

St. Hubert Class of 1975

Dear Class of '75,

Wow – 50 years! We are officially Golden Girls! We hope that you will be able to join us at one or both of the amazing events planned to celebrate this special occasion.

Graduation will be held at Holy Family University on June 4, 2025 at 4:30 PM, and as "Golden Girls" we will be invited to walk in the graduation procession. **A separate letter will be sent directly from St. Hubert regarding our participation in the graduation.** There is a fee associated with participation, which will be paid directly to the school. Be sure to respond promptly, since participation may be limited.

The Class of 1975 50th reunion celebration will be held AFTER the June 4th Graduation at 6:30 PM at The Union League Golf Club at Torresdale* located at 3801 Grant Avenue, Philadelphia. Reservations for the celebration are \$90 which includes Hors d'Oeuvres, a full buffet, dessert and bar selections (beer, wine, soda, seltzers, teas), a class gift to the school, and some extras that will make the evening memorable!

You MUST confirm your attendance for the reunion celebration **NO LATER THAN May 1, 2025** by submitting payment via Venmo, Paypal or check. <u>Please follow directions carefully so we can associate your payment with you!</u>

VENMO: @sh-Alumnae. You MUST mark subject line 1975 REUNION and include your full name (including maiden name)

PAYPAL: PayPal.me/SHAA7320. You MUST mark subject line **1975 REUNION and include your full name** (including maiden name)

CHECK: Detach and return RSVP below with payment. Checks MUST be payable St. Hubert Alumnae Association.

We look forward to seeing you on June 4th! If you have any questions, please reach out to any member of the Class of '75 Reunion committee who have so graciously volunteered to make our 50th special!

Denise Nuzzolillo Nuccio - <u>dnuccio1@gmail.com</u> Loretta Ruff Lawler: <u>lawlerla@gmail.com</u>

Diana Petruzzi Visco: dpv89@aol.com Maureen Ganz Heck: moheck@verizon.net

Gerri Schumaker Chaudrue - <u>Derrypride@aol.com</u> Patricia Pellechia Roman: <u>pattieroman@yahoo.com</u>

Jean Nicholas Ermack: ermackj@gmail.com Sue Newnam: nitnygrad@aol.com

*The Union League requests that guests adhere to a smart-casual dress code. Please - no sneakers.

CLASS OF 1975 REUNION RSVP BY MAY 1, 2025	
First Name:	Maiden Name:
Last Name:	Email:
Phone #:	
☐ Yes, I will attend the Reunion celebration. Enclosed is my \$90 check payable to St. Hubert's Alumnae Association. (We cannot accept checks written any other way)	

Mail to: Sue Newnam ● 5004 N. Convent Lane, Apt A ● Philadelphia, PA 19114